
September 5 ,  201 1 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P O Box 615 
Frankfort KY 40602 

Mr. Briggs 

Recently I received a certified letter from your law office concerning a proposed construction site of a 
Cingular Wireless Communication facility at 1236 Lawson Rd in Murray Kentucky. As a property owner 
within 500 feet of proposed site, I feel as though construction of a 165 foot tower plus related ground 
facilities would depreciate surrounding property values, including my own. Not only will the construction of 
said tower depreciate property values, it most certainly will be an eyesore to surrounding neighbors. 

Therefore, as a property owner at 1247 Lawson Rd in Murray Kentucky, I am OPPOSSED to the 
construction of a Cingular Wireless Communication tower and related ground facilities. I realize the 
construction of such a facility is necessary to promote better wireless service, but perhaps a different 
location should be chosen to where it will not effect the residential property values of homes in the area. 

Sincerely, 
I 

Rhonda Gallimore 
1247 Lawsan Rd 
Murray KY 4207 1 


